LS
' Networks

921 SW Washington St., Ste. 370
Portland, OR 97205
' 503-294-5300

July 23, 2012

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

21:8 WY 9270r 210

RE: Interconnection Agreement between Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. and
LightSpeed Networks Inc., dba LS Networks, Docket No. UT-123007

Dear Mr. Danner,

We received your letter dated July 19, 2012 stating that we were tardy in filing the above
agreement within 30 days of signature. Our President and CEO Michael Weidman signed on
February 28, 2012 and Frontier’s representative Stephen Levan, Senior Vice President of Carrier
Sales signed March 30, 2012. Frontier mailed the agreement and signed last.

LS Networks has complied with the requirements of WAC 480-07-640. As Frontier was the final

signatory it appears you should contact Frontier Communications Northwest for further
information.

I trust this closes the matter for LS Networks. We look forward to a long and positive
relationship with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Best regards,

Michael Weidman
CEO and President



